
From: OEC <oec@olympus.net>  
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2021 3:28 PM 
To: Groven, Connie (ECY) <cgro461@ECY.WA.GOV> 
Subject: OEC Comments on western Port Angeles Harbor DARP 
 

THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE THE WASHINGTON STATE EMAIL SYSTEM - 
Take caution not to open attachments or links unless you know the sender AND were expecting 
the attachment or the link 

Connie Groven, P.E. 
Acting Unit Supervisor/Cleanup Project Manager 
Department of Ecology 
Southwest Regional Office/Toxics Cleanup Program 
Olympia WA  98504 
 
The Olympic Environmental Council, a federally recognized non-profit covering environmental 
issues on the North Olympic Peninsula of WA State, submits the following comment about the 
western Port Angeles Harbor DARP.  
 
After reading the DARP and joining the NOAA-Klallam Tribe-Ecology webinar, we are pleased 
that this stage has been reached and have no recommended changes to offer.  The presentation 
was very well done; very clear.  We look forward to the next stage — suggested cleanup sites 
and types of restoration. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Darlene Schanfald 
Olympic Environmental Council 
Project Coordinator, 
Rayonier Mill-Port Angeles Harbor  Hazardous Waste Cleanup Project 
PO Box 2664    
Sequim WA  98382 
1-360-681-7565 
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